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   A new program at the UW-Madison School of Veterinary Medicine aims to help farmers build dairy cattle housing that optimizes performance, health and well-being. ‘The Dairyland Initiative’, developed by veterinarians Drs. Nigel Cook and Ken Nordlund, combines dairy cattle health, production and behavior research with years of field experience in housing design into a web-based information center and a building plan risk assessment program. Wisconsin dairy farmers have free access to the website at � HYPERLINK "http://thedairylandinitiative.vetmed.wisc.edu/" �http://TheDairylandInitiative.vetmed.wisc.edu� 


 The ‘Wisconsin Blueprint’ found on the website consists of two decision trees – sets of questions that need to be answered when designing barns for adult cows, calves or heifers. Photographs, diagrams, charts, videos, and spreadsheet decision tools all aid in presenting the concepts and characteristics of good barn design. Virtual tours of barns designed with these concepts in mind – including small and large freestall barns, a cross-ventilated barn, tiestall barns, and remodeled barns – provide an inside-look at different designs with layouts, photographs, stall dimensions, performance monitors, video of the barn and an interview with the farmer.


 Contact us if you have any questions about building plans or for a small fee, you can send your building plans to the Initiative veterinarians to look for areas that should be considered for change and improvement.





 Zactran, a new antibiotic made by Merial, is indicated for the treatment of bovine respiratory disease (BRD) in beef and non lactating dairy cattle. Zactran is given under the skin (SQ) at a dose of 2 mL/110 lbs and reaches the lungs within 30 minutes and continues working for 10 days. 


 Zactran has a meat withhold of 35 days and is not for use in female dairy cattle older than 20 months.


 It is available in 100, 250 and 500 mL bottle sizes.  
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 Please welcome our new receptionist, Atisha. Atisha grew up in Westboro, WI. She is currently attending Globe University to be a certified veterinary technician. In her free time, Atisha enjoys horseback riding, swimming and hiking. She also breeds Tennessee walking horses and currently has 7 horses and a cat, Aten. 














 Advanced registration is $10 and $15 at the door. Advanced registration is strongly encouraged. 


 To reserve a seat or for more information contact: Maria Bendixen, Clark County Extension at 715-743-5121. 


 There will also be raffles and door prizes. 



























































 





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://fyi.uwex.edu/repromoney/wp-content/themes/ce-headlines/thumb.php?src=/blogs.dir/189/files/2010/10/cow-and-newborn-calf2.jpg&w=200&h=200&zc=1&q=90" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���
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 The UW Extension will be hosting a meeting on improving reproductive efficiency at the Country Aire in Stratford on Wednesday, January 18th from 10AM-3PM. Sessions include: 


“The Economic Value of Improving Reproductive Efficiency”


“Update on Reproductive Research at UW Madison”


“Mastitis is not only about milk”


“What is Repro Money and how it can help you increase your economic returns”
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